Operations Working Group (OWG) Report to ROS
October 16th, 2008

OWG did not meet in September due to Hurricane IKE.  Current areas of OWG participation include development/oversight of the Black Start annual training for 2009 and the ERCOT Operator’s Seminar planned for Spring 2009.  The next OWG meeting is scheduled for Wednesday October 22, 2008.
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